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QLD Community Safety Bill 2024 - Requesting Extension of Community Consultation Period 

Wednesday, 15 May 2024 10:58:27 AM 
Importance: High 

To Whom it may concern, 

As a member of the Queensland community and as a law abiding fireaims owner I am ve1y 
concerned about the ve1y sho1t time, set by the QLD Government, for the community 
consultation period on the proposed 'QLD Community Safety Bill 2024'. 
I am also concerned about the proposed changes to vai·ious Acts, including the Weapons 
Act, the Explosives Act, the Criminal Code and the Pol ice Powers and 
Responsibi lities Act. 
This Bill , if pushed and rushed through, will affect the civil liberties of every 
Queenslander, including but not limited to the following: 

• Guilt by Association 
• Free Speech 

In order for stakeholders and citizens to review the proposed Bill properly, analyse it 
and put together a proper submission, I herewith request the Queensland 
Government to extend the time available for consultation on this Bill (QLD 
Community Safety Bill 2024). 

I am ce1tain that you, as the Community Safety & Legal Affairs Committee, acting 
in the best interest of all Queenslanders will acknowledge and address all public concerns 
regarding this Bill in a reasonable manner. 
I am asking you to please suppo1t a critical and transpai·ent discussion about the proposed 
changes to vai·ious (12) Acts and to support our request for the extension of the community 
consultation period on this Bill. 

Warm regards, 

Christian Bandiko 
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